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I have lived in N. Albany for over 21 years and there has been a severe uptick in 

traffic. There are few outlets to Albany or Corvallis (Springhill, N. Albany Rd, Scenic 

and Independence Hwy. that all funnel onto Hwy 20).  It has become increasingly 

difficult, especially at rush hour both morning and evening, to move the amount of 

traffic we already have. We don't need more middle housing in this area. 


